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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Eduard Siahaya <eduard.siahaya@gmaihcom>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:12 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary CFTC,

Ref.: RIN 3038-AC61

I do not agree with the roles of new leverage (Leverage 1:100 is the
best leverage for us). Please respect we are as a retail forex
traders. Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Regards
Eduard E. Siahaya


